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Pamela Martin

From: Council Secretary
Subject: FW: Thank you for your submission - City of Victoria - Address Council Form

From: webforms@victoria.ca [mailto:webforms@victoria.ca]  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 8:17 AM 
To: Council Secretary <councilsecretary@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Thank you for your submission ‐ City of Victoria ‐ Address Council Form 

  

Name: Diane McNally Date: April 22, 2016 

Address:  353 A Linden Avenue   

I wish to appear at the following Council meeting: May 26, 2016 

I represent: Victoria Orca Festival Society  

Topic: Attorney General Proclamation June is Orca Month BC 

Action you wish Council to take: 
Read the Proclamation, and recognize this as the first Orca Month in British Columbia, note that 
the Southern Resident orcas in J, K and L pod are endangered, and that Washington State 's 10th 
Orca Month is this June. 

 

 


